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CELEBRATING A GREAT JULY 

Bringing the Community Together 

South Pasadena Kiwanis Club has been an important part of the city for 100 years!  

There is no better way to serve our city than to bring it together in joy and celebration.  

Our Pancake Breakfast is a time for neighbors to share stories; a time for people who 

only see each other once a year to be grateful for our city; a time for old SPHS 

classmates to visit and catch up with each other.  Our Pancake Breakfast does this and 

more.  This month’s edition of our newsleter shares photos and memories from a great 

2023 event.   
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A great time was had by all…but let’s not 

forget this event also serves as a fundraiser so 

our club can give scholarships to South Pas 

students, help create a Student Wellness 

Center, contribute to many necessary causes 

in our city. 

This year our event raised over $9,000 for all 

the good work Kiwanis South Pasadena 

participates in every year.  Thanks to 

everyone for their support.  So many helped, 

and it’s hard to single anyone out, but we are 

most grateful to Eric Ehrlich, and where 

would we be without Gerry Poulin who is 

always there to get things done.  This year the 

burden of creating our success fell on Tom 

Carson who served as the chairperson of the 

event.  Thanks to Tom and his family for 

their time, effort, and sacrifice to get this 

done. 

 

 

 

OFFICIAL GOVERNOR VISIT 

Governor, Valarie Brown-Klingelhoefer visited with 

Division 10 On Saturday July 29.  The Pasadena 

Kiwanis Club hosted the event at the Pasadena 

Salvation Army.  The inspiring personal message from 

our Governor demonstrated the importance Kiwanis 

can have on each life it touches.  

 

 

 



 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Our club meets the first and 

3d Wednesday of each 

month.  Our Lunch ($15) 

begins at 12:00 Noon and the 

general meetings begin at 

12:30. 

The Renew United Methodist 

Church is home for our 

meetings and is located at 

699 Monterey Rd.  South 

Pasadena. 

Meetings for the month of 

August 2023 will be held on: 

Wednesday August 2, and 

Wednesday August 16. 

 

 

      

      

      

      

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Annual General Election 

Elections for South Pasadena Kiwanis Club will be held during the August 2 

General meeting.  Nominated club Officers and board Members are: 

 

2023-2024 Officers and Directors Slate 

 

OFFICERS 

President – Ernie Arnold 

President Elect – Tom Carson 

Vice President – Erich Ehrlich 

Secretary – Henry Wong 

Treasurer – Anny Lee 

Assistant Treasurer – Gerry Poulin 

 

DIRECTORS 

Ernie Arnold 

Tom Carson 

Erich Ehrlich 

Henry Wong 

Anny Lee 

Phil Hoge 

Alan Weinberger 

CLUB LEADERS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kiwanis Board 2022 – 2023 

Henry Wong  - Secretary 

Anny Lee            - Treasurer 

Gerry Poulin      - Asst. Treasurer, 
Immediate Past President (2021, 2022) 

Tom Carson      - Board Member 

Ernie Arnold     - Board Member 

Erich Ehrlich    - Board Member 

Miguel Iriarte    - Board Member 

President            - (Unfilled) 

Vice-President   _ (Unfilled) 

 


